



Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

Dear parents/carers

As part of our topic, Lets Celebrate, we would like to take the children on a short walk to the local post box to post a letter in response to an invitation we have received for a party. This will take place on Friday 7th October at 2.15pm.

Children will be involved in the process of writing a letter of acceptance and experience the traditional and formal way of sending and receiving letters. We feel this will be a lovely experience for the children to take part in and it will be covered by the local visit consent you have already provided. All risk assessments will be completed for this short walk.

If you have not given local visit consent, you child will not attend the walk and remain in school.

If you have any queries, please speak to a member of the F2 team.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Baxter, Mrs Binns and Miss Rowbotham.







Pioneer Inspire Achieve Collaborate Create